SWINEMOOR
PRIMARY SCHOOL

Friday 6" October 2023
Dear Parents and Carers

I would like to inform you that our school photographer will be visiting us next Thursday morning (12" October).
There will be individual photographs taken and also photographs of those children with siblings in school. We shall
organise the sibling groups — there is no need for you to facilitate this. The photographs will be in packs, and prices
will vary according to which photographs are purchased. There is no obligation to buy any of these. All ordering
will be done online, and no cash payments can be taken. The photographer will begin work as soon as school
begins. Unfortunately, if your child is late to school that day, we cannot guarantee that his or her photograph will
be taken. Thank you for all of your efforts to be very punctual.

We are looking forward to a special puppet project in school next week. This is in partnership with the Beverley
Puppet Festival. All of our children will be taking part in the project, which promises to be lots of fun and will
teach design, technology and art skills in a different and exciting way.

We are very proud of all of the hard work that the children are completing both at school and at home. Thank you
for helping with reading, Learning Beyond the Classroom tasks, and with Graduate Award study for the older
children. We have had a record number of Graduates and Masters in these first few weeks of the new academic
year!

I do hope that you all have a lovely weekend.

Yours sincerely

Mr. L. A. Myers
Head Master
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